
The Strategic Plan for St. Mark’s Episcopal School was adopted by the Board of Trustees 

in May of 2019. After a year of work, where do we stand now? How has the current climate 

impacted our goals? We’re pleased to provide a brief overview of this important work in the 

life of our school. 

We launched the 2019-20 school year by forming four task forces to lead the efforts at 

addressing each of our four strategic goals. Each task force has two leaders and a team of 

about 8 faculty and staff members.
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What Have We Worked On? 

Curriculum Mapping has been 
greatly strengthened to provide 
a clear view of the learning 
experience

A comprehensive database was 
developed of all analog and 
digital resources

New tools were identified to 
assess prospective students 

Scheduling strategies were 
identified to allow teachers more 
time to collaborate

How Does the Current Environment 
Shape this Goal?

Distance learning has advanced 
our ability to assess curriculum,  
resources, and future needs

Distance learning has also 
influenced professional 
development focus for the year 
ahead

Scheduling and creating 
opportunities for collaboration 
is even more important in a 
potential hybrid or distance 
learning environment

GOAL ONE

GOAL TWO

We are committed to 

continually exploring and 

implementing teaching 

resources and strategies that 

support the development of 

the whole child through their 

years at St. Mark’s.

We are committed to 

continually exploring and 

implementing teaching 

resources and strategies that 

support the development of 

the whole child through their 

years at St. Mark’s.


